
November 2024 Comments from Ameren Illinois on ComEd Proposed Policy Resolution 

 

ComEd requested final feedback on proposed resolution for policies previously discussed with 

interested SAG participants: 

1. An attribution methodology for 2024, to apply to midstream energy efficiency programs 

in determining income eligible (“IE”) participation within midstream energy efficiency 

electrification (“EEE”) measures; and 

2. How to treat savings from EEE projects that would surpass the electric utility statutory 

cap(s). 

 

Ameren Illinois Comments: 

• Ameren supports adoption of the 2nd item in ComEd’s proposal, how to treat savings 

from EEE projects that would surpass the electric utility statutory cap(s), for all electric 

utilities in the state of Illinois. 
 


